Director's Meeting

-
Friday, 27 April 1951
Mr. Dulles reported that Radio Free Europe had received the
Peabody award for excellence in radio broadcasting.
Mr. Dulles reported that he was addressing a group of veterans
of Strategic Services at a dinner in New York tonight.
Mr. Dulles said that he would confer with | [in 25X1
New York. The Director told him to be restrained and if| |said 25X1
that he was going to break off relations we should agree to it.
25X1
25X6
-
It was reported that General Riley Ennis would be available
to CIA on Thursday, May 3, for briefing,
LBK
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